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Maths 
This week in Maths we have been learning 

how to match quantities to numerals and 

how to count up to 6 from a large set of 

resources. Also, we have taken a look at 

the concept of estimation.  

The children have been given sets of up to 

six  manipulatives and asked to guess how 

many there are without counting. Lastly, 

the children have matched spoken to     

written numbers up to 10, orally.  

                     Literacy 

This week we have shared the   

story, Goldilocks and the Three 

Bears. We discussed the      

setting and characters and 

made predictions about what would 

happen next. When Goldilocks went 

missing from our classrooms, we made 

‘missing’ posters to help find her and   

sorry cards to help her apologise for her 

mistakes.  

In Phonics, we are learning the sounds s, 

a, t, and p and the tricky words I and the.  

Family Photo Request 

To go with our  learning about families we would 

like to request that you email your class teacher  

only one photo of your family doing             

something that you enjoy together. This could 

be at a  wedding, on vacation, at a celebration 

or  event. 

            Topic 

This week, we have started 

our first topic of the year, ‘I’ll 

be there for you!’ The children 

loved  telling us all about their family 

members and the activities that they  

enjoy doing together as a family.  

     

   Fruit / Veggie  

Circle 
 

To promote healthy eating habits in FS, we 

will be having fruit/veggie circle. Every  

Sunday, please send in 1 whole item of fruit 

or vegetable with your child. We will then 

wash, cut and peel the fruit and pass it 

around during circle time.  

 

This is not in lieu of snack so please make 

sure that your child has enough food for 

lunch and snack. 

 

FS children are not permitted to purchase 

anything from the canteen. Please do not 

send money in with your child. 

Website of the Week:  Enjoy using the following website to help your child  

Practice their letter formation: http://www.doorwayonline.org.uk/literacy/letterformation/ 
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Building houses for Goldilocks and 

the Three Bears in our construction 

area was lots of fun! 

Tea with the Director  

Every week  FS2 children will be invited 

to have juice and biscuits with Ms Beth, 

our School Director. 

Let’s see who visited her this week!   

 

Laila Amr Elmasry 

and  

Omar Mohamed 

Nassef 

from FS2G 

We loved going on a gallery walk and 

making predictions about our story!  

Retelling the story of Goldilocks 

and the Three Bears using puppets 

in class. 


